
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

BOARD ON ATTORNEY CERTIFICATION –  

APPLICANTS FOR RECERTIFICATION 
 

Certified Attorneys whose certification terms are expiring in the year 2024 must 

file an application for recertification by March 11, 2024. For your convenience, 

instructions and applications for Civil, Criminal, Matrimonial, Municipal Court, and 

Workers’ Compensation recertification may be obtained from the Board’s website at: 

https://www.njcourts.gov/attorneys/certification 

 

 

Supreme Court of New 

Jersey Board on Attorney 

Certification PO Box 965 

Trenton, NJ  08625-0965 

(609) 815-2930 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated: January 2, 2024 

 

 

Heather Joy Baker 

Clerk of the Supreme Court 

https://www.njcourts.gov/attorneys/attres.html
https://www.njcourts.gov/attorneys/certification

